A few year-end reminders:

Please ask your child to check the lost and found for any items they are missing. The end of year is
quickly approaching, and anything left in the building over the summer will be discarded.

Also, all library books need to be returned before school ends.

Lastly, we have three early dismissal (10:20am) days next week on June 22, June 23, and June 24. If you
plan to send your child on a different bus after school or have them get off at a different stop, you MUST
enter that information online in School Dismissal Manager by 10:00am. We do not accept notes.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

FLMS Administration



